March 16, 2020

To All Recreation Centre Members, and Guests


The Board of the Saturna Recreation and Cultural Society (RC) today having reviewed the current guidelines BC Health Services Authority, has reached the decision to close the RC until Further Notice.  Please refer to our website for updates. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Once the restrictions for the Rec Center are lifted notice will also be posted on the SIRRA website and the Saturna Island Facebook page. 

The date will continue to be under review as we harmonize with Provincial Health Services.

This decision is not taken lightly, paramount is our responsibility to protect the health and welfare of our community.  The RC is a huge facility which has many hard surfaces, current data suggests the virus can live up to nine days on hard surfaces.

The RC is Saturna Island's Emergency Response Centre and will be opened immediately should an emergency be declared.


You are reminded that the Rec. Cen. is under video surveillance.

Regards, Saturna Island Recreation Cultural Center.

Inquiries: 250 539 2452, -or- 250 539 9967
